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Ropes and traffic curbies have

been installed to help golfers

navigate away from the wet

areas. 

We have roped off the

approaches on 11, 12 and 18. 

We ask that all power, and

push carts stay out of these

areas.

 

#12 is designated to cart path

only, that includes blue flag

drivers.

To help alleviate the wear and

tare around all putting surfaces,

we ask walkers to take the extra

steps to avoid using the high

traffic areas. 

We thank you for your

cooperation.

FALL GOLF IS HERE!

THE HEAVY RAINS HAVE

ARRIVED.


